
AVAILABLE RESOURCES

Employment, Peer Support, Mental and Behavioral Health, Medicaid, & more

EVERY THURSDAY
 11 AM - 1 PM

934 S MAIN STREET
LAYTON, UT 84041

Excluding State & Federal Holidays Davis Behavioral Health

DAVIS COMMUNITY
REENTRY COALITION

REENTRY FAIR
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DAVIS
COMMUNITY
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COALITION



 Davis Community Reentry Fair 
 November 3, 2022 and every Thursday (excluding holidays) 

 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 Davis Behavioral Health 

 943 S. Main Street, Layton 

 Resources available for individuals involved with the justice system include: 
 Employment, Peer Support, Mental and Behavioral Health, Medicaid, and more. 

 Criminal Justice in Davis County 

 Thanks to great efforts and cooperation among many offices related to the justice system and 
 human services, Davis County has systematically taken steps to improve the criminal justice 
 system to better serve our community.  The Reentry Fair is the next step in these efforts. 

 In August of 2019, Davis County created the Pretrial Services Department as an alternative to 
 pretrial incarceration.  Later that same year the County and Davis Behavioral Health created the 
 Receiving Center as a tool for “on the street officers'' to funnel appropriate candidates into 
 treatment programs instead of booking them into jail. 

 Staffing and funding for both the County Attorney’s criminal division and the Legal Defenders 
 has been strengthened in an effort to keep pace with the County’s growing population and 
 consequent need for increased criminal justice resources.  The Sheriff’s Office created the 
 Ankle Monitor Program in October of 2020 as a sentencing alternative to jail.  Davis County 
 Attorney Troy Rawlings introduced a “Conviction Integrity Unit” in November of 2021, to provide 
 a panel of criminal justice experts to review claims of actual innocence. 

 The Criminal Justice Coordinating Council (CJCC) of Davis County has been in place for a few  
years and has just recently been formalized to align with a new Utah law introduced this year  
requiring counties to form a council to coordinate and improve components of the criminal j 
ustice system.  Commissioner Lorene Kamalu is the chair of this council that also includes  
members from the Sheriff’s and Attorney’s Offices, Pretrial, Legal Defenders and Judges, and  
Davis Behavioral Health. 
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